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General Comment 
To Whom It My Concern: 
 
I am writing to express my opposition to RIN 1210 AB90. By changing how I get my pension 
information, this rule makes it difficult to receive important information about my pension.  
 
This rule is unfair to those who do not have a computer or are unfamiliar with computer 
procedures. Pension information should be readily available to everyone in a pension plan. The 
proposed rule is a step back in making pension information easily available to pensioners and 
workers. I urge you to keep the current rule that provides for information by paper unless the 
pensioner and/or worker specifically request another method of being informed. 
 
The Department of Labor is supposed to be protecting worker/pensioner rights and interests not 
undermining those rights and protections. Before you make any changes to the current rule you 
should talk to retirees/workers and ask us what we want and what makes sense. This is our 
information and we should be able to get it in the most easy and efficient manner. 
 
Sincerely 
Timothy L. Miller (pensioner) 
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